
From:   Christian Bell   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   August 09, 2018

Subject:   0291-EX-CR-2018
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

We continue to work with FAA on coordination of the continued use of 1030 MHz and 1090 MHz
channels.


